
 

Field day is almost here!  Kindergarten and 1st grade will be participating on 

Wednesday 5/8, 2nd and 3rd will be participating on Thursday 5/9 and 4th and 5th 

will be participating on Friday 5/10. 

In order to make this year’s Field Day a roaring success, parents who are planning 

to attend Field Day will need to refer to the guidelines below.  

Field Day Parent Guidelines: 

• Sign up to help with an event (use the online link or refer to link below). 

This year parents will not be allowed to just come and walk with 

classes. Parents will have to volunteer to be on campus (this is a safety 

procedure). 

• Be engaged with students. You will be told the directions of the station 

you are running in order to share with students and cheer them on. 

• Keep siblings at home. Only Teasley kiddos can participate in the 

events due to safety. 

• Keep cell phone usage to a minimum. Unless you are taking pictures to 

share with parents or teachers, please do not be on your device unless 

it is an emergency.  

 

Please make sure you sign up on the Field Day link:   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4BA9A822A6FF2-teasleys8 

 

       Thanks so much! 

              Teasley Coaches, Teachers & STaff 

https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10C0C4BA9A822A6FF2-teasleys8&data=02%7C01%7CYVONNE.BATES%40cobbk12.org%7C4ea97a936de84f164db908d6cd77d454%7C2fce1dfb919f4938aab8c47f0fc9182d%7C0%7C0%7C636922311963759640&sdata=B159X%2BGBQez3JhmI9hbyFdD91%2FVHnh32eFXi6YwAWBc%3D&reserved=0

